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Parent Teacher Council

MVA PTC Board Meeting
3 November 2022

Present: Jessica Sherman, Steve Brock, Steve Orders, Liz Ryan, George Korzenieski and Donald
Whitfield

The meeting began at 6:32 p.m.
October Meeting Minutes: Last month’s minutes approved.

Budget/Fundraising: Liz Ryan stated MVAPTC made $100 in shirts over the last month. Jessica is
now making earrings and necklaces to sell. Jessica and Liz discussed IRS/state income taxes filings.

Staff Appreciation: MVA selected for food donation for staff appreciation by sushi restaurant but
Jessica has tried to contact them to set up a date and no response. Discuss upcoming holiday staff
appreciation - will request $5 gift cards for the holidays from families.

Next meeting: Jessica has begun the slides. Dr. Brock has arranged for the counselors to do a
presentation on “Preparing for College.”

Deans Update: Dean Orders discussed the need for parents to respond to the survey on their intent
for their students to return to the 2022-2023 school year. Enrollments will drive how many teachers
and staff we will have for the school year. Dean Orders stated there would be open Zoom sessions
next week for families with questions. MAP scores are down in math. Donald asked about scores for
the NAACP; Jessica asked per FARMS. Dean Orders also talked about having parents volunteer to
call other families inquiring about enrollment for next year. We discussed conducting a raffle to
provide gift cards or shirts for parents/guardians completing the survey; looks like we have money to
fund that community effort.

Meeting adjourned a 7:12 p.m
Respectfully submitted,

Doc Brock
Secretary



